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Kemble & Ewen Parish Council 
 

Minutes of the Special Meeting of Kemble & Ewen Parish Council held on Wednesday 21st June 2006 at 
8pm. 
 
Present:  Councillor David Ball, Vice Chairman   Councillor S. Sorabjee  
 Councillor G. Moreman     Councillor G Collins  
 

In attendance: Isobel Yates, Clerk  
 

1. Acceptance of apologies for absence. Apologies were received from Councillors Roger Pettit, Jenny 
Courts, Laura Hetherington & Christian Brann. Councillor David Ball chaired the meeting in Roger Pettit's 
absence. 

2. Receipt of Declarations of Interest. There were no declarations of interest on items on the agenda. 
 
3. Approval of the valuation of the village hall at £200,000. Following advice received from Tim 
Postlethwaite, the Internal Auditor, it was agreed by the meeting that it would be prudent to use the lowest 
figure in the range of market values estimated by Moore Allen in their village hall valuation. The fixed asset 
figure shown in the end of year accounts at 31st March 2006 was accordingly revised from £250,000 down 
to £200,000 which it was noted was the value shown in the previous year's accounts. 
 
4. Adoption of the Annual Return. The Annual Return was completed to show the revised 
village hall value & was approved by the meeting. The Return was signed by the Chairman. 
 

Signed      Dated  
 

The meeting closed at 8.30pm. The next meeting of the Parish Council will be held on 19th July. 


